
From: Bob Boyer <boyer2695@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:29 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: FW: URGENT: ACT BY Jan-11 TO PRESERVE YOUR ROLE AND VOTE FOR AMERICA'S MODEL 
ENERGY CODE (the IECC) 
 
In my wildest dreams I cannot understand  why were even reviewing this proposal.   Remember the 
famous words of Bill Tanyge.... The Membership alway get it right.......!!!!!! Trust your members! 
I see no reason to change our code review process for a special interest group. . Our process is our 
process, there is no change necessary.  
I also think the proposed timeline  is extremely short which is pure BS. I have to think this is intentionally 
done to limit the membership right to give input.   
 
Robert G Boyer 
PO Box 2442 

Palm City, Florida, 34991-2442 

United States 

T: (772)341-1279 
 

mailto:boyer2695@gmail.com
mailto:memberinput@iccsafe.org

